
From: Lindsey Green
To: Elisha Milne
Subject: FW: Townhomes
Date: July 24, 2024 3:22:12 PM

From: Brittany Collins 
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 3:17 PM
To: Lindsey Green <lgreen@southgate.ca>
Subject: Townhomes

Hello,

I hope you are well.

Regarding the 24 townhomes planned or in the planning phase I definitely if I have a vote would vote no. This town
does not have the infrastructure to support the mass population increase that has been transpiring. We need to focus
on making this place more sustainable for the current population rather than extended that further.

Kind Regards,

Brittany Collins




